
News Release  
January 15, 2021 

Release Number: 4474 
 
MEDIA CONTACT 
Kelsey Barlow, Public Information Officer 
Phone: (843) 202-6090/Fax: (843) 958-4004 
Email: KBarlow@charlestoncounty.org  
 
 
Traffic Alert: Road Closure on Rosebank Road   
 
Charleston County Public Works will begin construction Monday, January 18, 2021 on the Rosebank Road rural road 
project on Wadmalaw Island. Construction will close northern access to Rosebank Road near St. James Bethel Church.  
 
Citizens who need access to Rosebank Plantation Road and Retriever Road will need to use the south end of Rosebank 
Road near the Salem Presbyterian Church. There will be signs directing drivers. Construction is scheduled to be 
completed Friday, January 22, 2021, weather permitting.   
 
The Rosebank Road rural road project consists of the installation of a rocked roadway surface and drainage 
improvements. For more information, please call Public Works at 843-202-7600 or email 
PWCustomerService@charlestoncounty.org.  
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For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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